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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/044 
 
Subject: Chief Pharmacist and Medicines Management 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Please can I have the contact details for your chief pharmacist 
and the person responsible for your medicines management for 
NHS Bristol, North and South Gloucestershire ICB?  

Debbie Campbell, Deputy Director Medicines Optimisation 
 
Please email any enquires to bnssg.medicines-optimisation@nhs.net  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 19 August 2022 and has been approved for release by Joanne 
Medhurst, Chief Medical Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


